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Dear Parents, 
We had a very active week last week, with all the children in school taking part in 
their first ‘Golden Mile’ activity. We will be tracking how our fitness improves over the 
year, with Y6 children being trained as monitors. It is all about competing only against 
yourself, so everyone has the chance to become faster and fitter. I did it with the 
Y3/4 class and their encouragement of each other was a pleasure to see. Watch this 
space for more information. 
 
What’s on this week: 
 
Monday 25th  
September 

Y3/4 visit to Food Festival am 
 
 
KS1 Gym Club 

Wednesday 27th  
September 

Richard Kirkman leading Collective Worship 

Thursday 28th 
September 

National Poetry Day. All children will be reading and writing poetry. 

Friday 29th  
September 

MacMillan Coffee Afternoon from 2pm until 4pm. Please bring donations 
of cakes into school in the morning 
 
Friends of Naburn meeting at 4pm 
 
 
KS2 Archery/Fencing Club  
KS1 Sports Club  
 

 
Celebrations 
This week, the certificates went to: 

 Jack in Reception for always being ready to learn 

 Bertie in Y1, for fantastic number work, solving problems 

 Harvey in Y4 for smiling all the way through the Golden Mile 

 Brodie and Micah in Y4 for successfully completing their number trail in the 

forest 

 Oliver in Year 5 for brilliant work all week 

The lunch time award went to Flo, Eli and Bertie in Y5 for tidying the shed and then 
taking care of the equipment so that the shed stayed tidy. 
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Storage Boxes Request 
Mrs Walton is looking to further improve the Reception Outside Area, building on the 
hard work that Mrs Pemberton and the parents did last year. She wonders if anyone 
has any large, lidded storage boxes they no longer need? Please let school know if 
you can help. 
 
Harvest Service 
Our Harvest service will now be at 2pm on Friday 6th (not 1.30pm as previously 
advertised). I apologise for this change of time, but it is because the Archbishop, who 
will be preaching at the service, has an engagement prior to being with us and a very 
tight schedule!  
 
 
Many thanks,  
Mrs Christison  


